QUANTOCK MEDICAL CENTRE
FRIENDS & FAMILY TEST (FFT) - FEEDBACK June 2017
Thank you for your feedback to the practice, we had 40 responses (from our feedback forms on reception) in June from 783 attended appointments with a doctor (5.10% response rate).
We asked how likely you were to recommend our surgery to your friends and family:

· 33 (83%) Patients said they were Extremely likely 

· 6 (15%) Patients said Likely

· 1  (2%) don’t know
We appreciate your comments and find them helpful to improve services for the future, unfortunately some issues around the building and layout may be a bit more difficult to resolve but we are always open to constructive suggestions. Thank you. 
	Comments Received from June 2017


	· We are  very lucky here in the Quantock Medical service.  My husband says it is "perfect in every respect"!!

	· Listening to professionals working in other GP Practices, QMC stands out extremely well

	· Lovely Surgery, couldn’t ask for better

	· From the experiences related to me from friends in various locations around the country, I feel the service offered by this practice is First Class

	· Coming from Shropshire and needing warfarin blood tests I was treated as if I lived here.  Very friendly & helpful.  Thank you very much

	· I always get a great service from Dr and Receptionist.  They always try to get you in.  A great practice

	Areas we can improve on:
· Take Card payments ( we are looking in to this)
· Offer appointments sooner than later.  Always being told emergencies only. (please note we do have pre bookable appointments available for the next year, so if you have a concern which isn’t urgent you can get organised and  book an appointment convenient to yourself. If however you want an appointment in the next day or two there pre bookable appointments might well have been booked already, or an appointment to see a particular GP. We keep half the appointments each day available for urgent on the day demand. If you want an appointment with in a few days you will be asked to phone in on the morning of that day at 8am to book an appointment).


	This information will be shared with our patients through posters, in our newsletters and on our website, and discussed at our Patient Group Meetings bi monthly.


